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Internship Year


I did my physical education internship at Bath Elementary School and Bath High School.  I got a semester of experience teaching at each school.  I felt that I was able to work with two mentor teachers who gave me great insight and knowledge and prepared me well to become a teacher.  


I was able to work with a wide range of students, ranging from kindergarteners to seniors in high school.  I felt that I almost had to be two different people depending on what school I was teaching at.  At the high school PE level, I was able to relate to the students more, joke around with them, and carry on actual conversations.  When working at the elementary level, I had to talk so they could understand me and make sure I was very thorough with my instructions.  I enjoyed both levels and after all was said and done I really did not have a preference for what level I would like to teach.  


While student teaching, I also was able to gain some experience as a coach.  I was an assistant for the JV girl’s basketball team and also an assistant coach for the boy’s varsity basketball team.  I was able to observe and assist a couple of very good coaches.  I am glad I did help with coaching even though it made my internship even more busy and stressful.  I think it really helped me out for my current job as the varsity girl’s head coach at my current school.


Overall, my internship year was a very positive one.  I was able to meet and work with some great educators and I felt prepared to become a teacher after finishing my student teaching year through MSU.  

